
 

 

March 11, 2020 

 
 

To the Members, Study Leaders, and Friends of Osher Lifelong Learning Institute at Dartmouth College 

As we are all aware, there are confirmed cases of the Coronavirus in the Upper Valley. As a result, and in order to support 
the health and safety of our members, Osher Leadership has decided to postpone the opening of our Spring Term until 
April 20. This one-month delay will give us time to assess the progress of the virus in the Upper Valley. 

We anticipate that this change may result in the cancellation of some spring courses, while others may be offered under a 
new schedule. If stronger measures are deemed necessary, we may cancel our entire Spring Term. In that event, rebates of 
course fees will be offered to all effected members. This same option will be available to members who find that an 
altered schedule for their course is no longer compatible with their personal schedule. 

Osher staff is currently working with spring Study Leaders to coordinate new schedules for their courses. They will reach 
out to all members who are registered for spring courses as soon as new schedules are confirmed. We will keep you 
advised as this situation develops. 

 

 

Bill Sullivan, President 

 

Lisa King, Program Manager 
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